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Barsa Mike

From: Penski, Carl A HQ02 [Carl.A.Penski@usace.army.mil]
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 4:45 PM
To: Encinas, Daniel R LTC OCE; Mergler, Jane A HQ02; Pritchett, Dennis J HQ02; Iarosis, 

Michael F HQ02
Cc: Barsa Mike
Subject: RE: Request for Information Regarding WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological Materials 

Usage

Absolutely, a DPW-type of question.  NAD RIT doesn't have any more info than NAB might be 
able to provide.

--Carl Penski, P.E.
BRAC Program Manager
CEMP-NAD RIT
Office:  202-761-5310
BlackBerry:  202-664-9799

-----Original Message-----
From: Encinas, Daniel R LTC OCE [mailto:Daniel.Encinas@us.army.mil]
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 2:49 PM
To: Penski, Carl A HQ02; Mergler, Jane A HQ02; Pritchett, Dennis J HQ02; Iarosis, Michael 
F HQ02
Cc: Barsa Mike
Subject: RE: Request for Information Regarding WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological 
Materials Usage

Does the NAD RIT have any information regarding a WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological 
Materials Usage? Is this a Baltimore contract?
Shouldn't the WRAMC DPW Environmental Office have this kind of information?  

V/r
LTC Daniel R Encinas
Office of Chief of Engineers
Installation Integration Branch
703-693-4412

-----Original Message-----
From: DAEN-ZC
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 2:19 PM
To: 'Barsa Mike'; Encinas, Daniel R LTC OCE
Subject: RE: Request for Information Regarding WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological 
Materials Usage

Sir
Our Pentagon Army Staff mostly deals with the war fighter.
I have sent your email on with the intent to get information from the US Army Corps of 
Engineers.  I will let you know if we are successful.
Thanks,
Bill

William R. Arthur
Executive Officer
Office of the Chief of Engineers
Work: (703) 693-4404
Fax:     (703) 693-4410
BB:      (703)-459-5365
"To the Core; for the Corps"
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-----Original Message-----
From: Barsa Mike [mailto:mbarsa@cabreraservices.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 13:31
To: DAEN-ZC
Subject: Request for Information Regarding WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological 
Materials Usage

My name is Mike Barsa and I'm with Cabrera Services. We're currently working for USACE on 
an historical site assessment to support BRAC activities at the Forest Glen Annex of 
Walter Reed Army Medical Center in Silver Spring, MD, and I was directed to look into the 
possibility that the Army Chief of Engineers Office may have information, inventories, 
documentation, etc.
regarding any radiological materials usage at any of the buildings there. I have already 
extensively searched records at both Walter Reed Army Medical Center itself and the Army 
Reactor Office (regarding the Diamond Ordnance Radiation Facility, DORF, formerly held at 
Building 516), but I figured I should at least check to see if there is anything you may 
have that I may not have seen already.

 

Thanks,

 

MICHAEL W. BARSA

Project Scientist

CABRERA SERVICES, INC.

103 E. Mount Royal Ave, Suite 2B

Baltimore, MD 21202

Phone: 410-332-8177, Ext. 35

Fax: 410-332-8183

mbarsa@cabreraservices.com <mailto:mbarsa@cabreraservices.com> 

 

 


